
 

 

CSSD                                                                                28th April 2022 

 
Hi Everyone, 
 
Well we are almost at the end of the holidays and yippee for the beautiful sunshine 
we have had/having!   
 
Term 2 officially starts on Sunday 1st May as per attached timetable.  
 
This term is going to be very busy with almost all classes working towards exams at 
the end of term.  For this reason, we will be continuing with the “no spectators” to 
ensure the dancers have a good environment for learning, but I promise to have a 
viewing week before the exams.   Unfortunately,  I am still waiting on the exam dates 
but will let you all know as soon as I do. 
 
Now is the time to check your dancer has the correct uniform for the exam, and we 
request this to be worn to every class effective immediately.  We will be holding 
uniform shop days as follows: 
 
Sunday 1st May   2.30pm to 3.15pm 
Monday 2nd May  5.10pm to 5.40pm and 6.00pm to 6.30pm 
Tuesday 3rd May  4.00pm to 5.00pm 
 
Please remind your dancer they should be wearing the correct footwear to class also 
– note NO dancing in SOCKS (have seen a lot of contemporary students doing this). 
 
If you would like the NZAMD music for your dancer then please send a disk/usb and 
I can do this for you; and APDA syllabus music can be found on spotify. 
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Take Care, Caroline & Team 

 

 


